
Issues with some of our services

News story

We are investigating as a matter of urgency.

We are currently experiencing issues with some of our services. They are:

Business e-services portal
Business Gateway
MapSearch
Local Land Charges (search function on e-services)
Find a property
Property Alert

Login pages for the services may remain available. However, any further
activity beyond this may be unsuccessful.

These issues are being investigated as a matter of urgency.

We apologise for any inconvenience and would like to assure you that we are
doing everything possible to get the services running as soon as possible.
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